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From: Chiltern Society Planning <planning@chilternsociety.org.uk>
Sent: 04 July 2018 15:06
To:
Subject: RE: Goring neighbourhood plan examination - Public hearing on 11 July 2018

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hi  
 
I would like to register to attend the Goring Examination next week on behalf of the Chiltern Society. 
 
Our main concerns were set out in our written response, with the key issues being the definition of ‘major 
development’ in the AONB and the choice of allocated sites. 
 
Please could you confirm my place at the event. 
 
Regards 
 
Colin 
 
 
Colin Blundel 
Planning Officer 
 

 
 

E: Planning@chilternsociety.org.uk 
 
Normal working day: Wednesday 
 

 
 
Chiltern Society, White Hill Centre, White Hill, Chesham, Bucks HP5 1AG 
01494 771250      Registered charity 1085163   www.chilternsociety.org.uk  follow us on face book, twitter and Pinterest  
The Chiltern Society is an independent environmental charity supported by 7,000 members and more than 400  volunteers.  
It receives no statutory funding and therefore relies on membership subscriptions, donations  and legacy  gifts to fund its activities. Please 
support our work to care for the Chilterns.  
 
If you have not already done so, please subscribe to our eNews if you’d like to receive the latest news and updates 
from the Chiltern Society by email.  
 

From:   
Sent: 03 July 2018 16:17 
Subject: Goring neighbourhood plan examination - Public hearing on 11 July 2018 
Importance: High 
 
Good afternoon 
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I am writing to you, as you submitted representations during the publicity period of the draft Goring 
neighbourhood plan. I apologise that I have been unable to contact you sooner, as there was a 
technical issue in identifying respondents we could contact.  
 
The hearing will take place from 10am on Wednesday 11 July 2018 at Goring Village Hall, High 
Street, Goring-on-Thames RG8 9AG. Please review the examiner’s guidance and directions, 
attached.  
 
You will note a deadline of 5pm on Thursday 5 July to respond to the examiner’s note. Due to the 
delay, the examiner has extended the deadline for your response to 5pm on Monday 9 July.  
 
I apologise for any inconvenience caused, and await your reply. 
 
Kind Regards 
 

 
Neighbourhood Planning Enquiries Officer 
South Oxfordshire and Vale of White Horse District Councils 
135 Eastern Avenue, Milton Park, Oxfordshire OX14 4SB 
 

 
Website: www.whitehorsedc.gov.uk / www.southoxon.gov.uk 
 




